
	
BEECHWOOD	SCHOOL	

780	BEECHWOOD	AVE.	
FULLERTON,	CA	92835	

Tel:	(714)	447-2850	•	Fax:	(714)	447-	2853	

EQUIP,	ENRICH,	EMPOWER!	

Dear Beechwood Families: 
 
Welcome	to	the	2024-2025	school	year!	I	hope	everyone	had	a	wonderful	summer.	We	look	forward	to	the	
return	of	our	Bobcats	and	to	meeting	our	newest	Bobkittens!	
 
Classroom	Assignments!	Beechwood	School	no	longer	posts	teacher	and	classroom	assignments	
publicly.	Our	process	will	require	all	families	to	complete	the	online	Annual	Information	Review	(AIR)	prior	to	
the	start	of	the	school	year.	Please	look	for	an	email	from	Beechwood	Registrar	towards	the	end	of	July.	It	is	
crucial	that	our	office	has	your	most	current	email	address	for	this	reason.	After	the	online	portion	is	
completed	and	verified	by	the	office	staff,	you	will	be	cleared	to	receive	your	classroom	assignment	via	email	
on	Friday,	August	9th	at	4:30	PM.	If	you	need	help	completing	the	online	portion	of	your	Bobcat’s	information	
review,	the	office	will	be	open	on	August	1,	2024.	
 
Please mark your calendar with the following Important Dates & Times:  
Monday, August 5th: 
1:00-3:00 p.m.    Middle	School	Registration	window	for	students	with	last	names	beginning	with	

A-M	in	the	MPR	
	
Tuesday,	August	6th:		 	
1:00-3:00	p.m.	 	 	 Middle	School	Registration	window	for	students	with	last	names	beginning	with	

N-Z	in	the	MPR.	
 
Friday, August 9th:  

• 11:00 a.m.  TK Orientation  
• 12:00 p.m.  Kindergarten Orientation  
• 1:00   p.m.  New Student Orientation  
• 2:00-2:30 p.m.  1st and 2nd Grade Meet and Greet 

 
Monday, August 12th:  First Day of School 

• 7:45-2:50  Grades 6-8 
• 8:00-2:00  TK-Kindergarten 
• 8:00-2:20  Grades 1-3 
• 8:00-2:25  Grade 4-5 

 
We	hope	you’ve	had	a	chance	to	visit	our	school	website	at	http://www.fullertonsd.org/beechwood/.	On	
the	website,	you	can	find	a	real-time	school	calendar	that	is	updated	daily,	as	well	as	links	to	Food	Services	
and	other	District-level	resources.	Don’t	forget	to	follow	our	Instagram	@teambeechwood.	Our	office	staff	is	
here	to	serve	you.		Should	you	have	questions	prior	to	the	first	day	of	school,	we	are	in	the	office	to	meet	your	
needs	between	the	hours	of	7:30	a.m.	and	3:30	p.m.	We	can	also	be	reached	by	phone	and	email.	
	
Looking	forward	to	a	great	year!	
	
	
Mrs.	Hannah	Lim		
Principal		


